
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 

Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk 
Thursday, September 2, 2021 8:12 AM 
'Gene Burgess' 
Consumer Contact 

CORRESPONDENCE 
9/2/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 10055-2021 

Subject: RE: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

Good Morning, Gene Burgess. 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20210015, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you! 

roni Hover 
COV\ILV\ILL,S,S,L,QV\, De-putt) CLerR. I 

FLor[c:lci 'PubL[,e, SerJ[e,e COV\ILV\ILl.S.SlOV\, 

2540 sviuV\ILClrc:l OClR- B,ouLevcirc:l 

niLLcivici.s.see, FL 323__3__3 

'PV10V\,e: (S'SO) 4i3-b4b7 

From: captaintrek=cfl.rr.com@mg.gospringboard.io <captaintrek=cfl.rr.com@mg.gospringboard.io> On Behalf Of Gene 
Burgess 
Sent: Wednesday, September 1, 202110:11 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

Dear Commissioner 

The last 18 months have been devastating to most families and seniors, so much that our 
federal government under current AND previous administration provided income and placed 
a moratorium on evictions. That says A LOT about how much we are struggling just to feed 
and house our loved ones. FPL made a substantial profit during this same time. It' s hard to 
believe they DESERVE any sort of increase at all when IN FACT they should be helping by 
decreasing rates to reduce the ongoing strain in our lives. PLEASE do not allow any increase 
and instead push them hard for a reduction. Any raise in rates is WRONG! 

Thank you, 

Gene Burgess 
4095 Fay Blvd 
Cocoa FL, 32927-8514 
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